
The Water Treatment Plant will be shutdown
in order to connect the Sand Separator "T's"

 
Water use is ONLY permitted for the prevention

or control of fires and for health and safety of
any person during this time!

 
We understand that it is hot, please stay

hydrated - don't limit yourself in regards to your
health.

STAGE 4 WATER CONSERVATION
MEASURES IN EFFECT FOR

FOLLOWING DAYS

TUESDAY JUNE 29 - 10 AM to 2 PM
WEDNESDAY JUNE 30 - 10 AM to 2 PM

We will update you if there is any change.
Thank you for your cooperation


